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Two injured in Richardson Co wreck
(KLZA)-- A Monday morning two-vehicle Richardson County wreck on Highway
75, north of the Kansas border, sent two people to the hospital.

The Richardson County Sheriff's preliminary report indicates that a semi
tractor-trailer hauling cattle was northbound on Highway 75 when a 2019 Dodge
Charger lost control and crossed the center line hitting the semi head on.

Sabetha Fire and Rescue and the Morrill Fire Department responded to the scene
of the wreck.

Both drivers, who have not been identified, were transported to the Sabetha
Community Hospital. The driver of the Dodge Charger was later transported to
another medical facility.

The wreck was reported around 8:00 Monday morning at the intersection with
703 Trail.
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